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1st February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

SafetyWorks! Interactive Safety Centre 
 
The Year 6 children will be visiting SafetyWorks! Interactive Safety Centre in Newcastle on 
Tuesday 6th February from 9:30am until 12pm. The children will travel to and from the venue via 
coach, accompanied by school staff. 
 
The subsided cost of the visit is £5.00 per child and is organised by Tyne and Wear Fire and 
Rescue Service. 
 
The aim of the trip is to provide realistic and interactive scenarios which enable the children to 
learn practically about the importance of fire safety, home safety and personal safety. 
 
The children will leave the workshop with the skills to avoid potential accidents and reduce 
accidental injuries. 
 
Children should wear full school uniform and will return to school for normal lunchtime 
arrangements. 
 
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip and pay via your ParentPay account. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Monaghan 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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